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 David Robson APP2015/6300/P 18/12/2015  11:12:28 I have been living in Lyndhurst Gardens since July. The contact noise, every morning, 6 days a week, 

from the construction between the back of my rented flat and Belsize Lane, is hugely frustrating and is 

adversely affecting mine and my family's life. I do not want approve more noise!

Flat 7 Roscommon 

House

2 Lyndhurst 

Gardens

London

NW3 5NP

 Thomas 

Gliszczynski

COMMNT2015/6300/P 18/12/2015  11:14:15 Dear Mr Gracie;

I wish to object to the Application in its present form and comment as follows:

1. The existing garages are an incredible eyesore, blighting the otherwise nice outlook from all houses 

flanking  the East side of Belsize Crescent. 

2. The attempt to remodel them is welcome, though it would be bar far best if the garages are removed 

altogether. 

3. If the garages are to remain, but in another form, replacing them with virtually identical structures 

represents a missed opportunity for improving the area. 

4. The flat roof  topping the garages is the most exposed and visible part of the existing structures. 

Fitting a similar flat roof, but with 'green' covering is unlikely to improve the current situation in the 

long term - the 'green roof' requires frequent and expensive maintenance to survive. In practice, such a 

maintenance is unlikely to be provided for an insignificant structure of the garages. As a result, the 

'green roof' is most likely to fail, exposing the flat roofing felt and making  the new garages look s bad 

as the existing structures. 

5. Perhaps a Condition of Maintenance Schedule for the 'green roof' should be imposed on the owners 

of the garages. Or a different roofing form, of permanent quality, should be proposed - eg. shallow 

sloping roof covered with slates, or similar. 

Regards,

Thomas Gliszczynski

14 Belsize 

Crescent

London

NW3 5QU
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